
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 6th September 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We have had a wonderful start to the new school year and couldn’t be prouder of how well the children 
have settled and how mature they have been in their new routines and environments.It has been a real 
joy to visit classrooms, hearing the buzz of learning once again, and see how hard the children were trying. 
 

Over the summer, lots of work was completed in school to continue to improve our building. Please have 
a look at our Facebook page to see some of the completed work. 
 

We are extremely happy with the beautiful artwork that has been added to our entrance hall, which was 
funded by Friends of Coupe Green. Many families have commented on how much the artwork has 
improved the space and are in awe of the dainty deer.  
 

As a deer is our school logo, we would like to launch a competition for children to name the deer that 
greets our visitors. We ask that children choose a name and explain why they feel the name represents 
the deer best. They may wish to write a letter to explain this or record a presentation. Entries should be 
brought to the school office by Wednesday 18th September and the winning entry will be announced on 
Friday 20th September. Please take time to visit reception and see our deer, in person, to gather 
inspriation. 
 

Next week, we would like to invite families to ‘pop-in’ to their children’s classrooms and meet new teachers. 
You are invited to attend from 4.30pm – 5.30pm on Wednesday 11th. Teachers will share key information 
about their class, including the weekly timetable, homework and routines. We look forward to seeing you 
all then. 
 

As we enter a full week next week, all class timetables will be underway. Below is a PE timetable, to help 
you prepare uniforms for the week. 
 

Class Days 

Acorn Wednesday 

Oak Monday 

Elm Tuesday 

Ash Wednesday (Swimming) and Friday 

Maple Wednesday and Friday 

Elder Monday and Thursday 

 
We are all looking forward to our FOCG Christmas event, a Christmas laser and light trail, "Twinkling 
Trails," on Saturday 7th December, from 4:00pm – 8:00pm. Tickets are now available from 
https://buytickets.at/friendsofcoupegreen/1287565  at the special price of just £6.50 per person, with free 
admission for children under 3. Please note that this price will increase to £7.50 at 10:00am on Sunday, 
so be sure to secure your tickets early! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://buytickets.at/friendsofcoupegreen/1287565


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sadly, this week, we say good bye and good luck to Mr Nik, our caretaker, as he moves onto a new 
challenge. We would like to thank Mr Nik for all his hard work and the support he has shown school and 
wish him the very best of luck in his new role. 
 
Children, well done for being so super and for starting the new school year so confidently. We can not wait 
to see all the wonderful things you achieve this year. Have a lovely weekend, ahead of a full school week 
next week. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs J Littlewood 

 

Headteacher 
 
 

 

 


